
From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 12:48 PM 
To: Brian Youngwirth 
Cc: becky@rlewistechnologies.com 
Subject: Response to PFAS Scoping - Closure for Neighborhood Cleaners (Former), 

02-45-585245 
 
Brian, 
 
DNR has reviewed the PFAS scoping statement for Neighborhood Cleaners (Former) Site, and agrees 
that PFAS sampling is not required for the Site at this time. 
 
Thank you, 
Josie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Josie M. Schultz 

Hydrogeologist  – Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment Team 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
Cell Phone: 920-366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 
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